BUCKINGHAM PALACE

The Queen has asked the Private Secretary to thank Mr Allmond for his
recent letter. Although this is not a matter in which Her Majesty would
intervene, the letter has been passed to the Foreign and Commonwealth Office,

so that this approach to The Queen may be known.

13th January, 2015.



